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Operations Overview  

 

 Patient rounds continue to provide positive feedback from our patients.  

 Looking at clinic collections for October we collected a total of $2,477.09 up from 

$2,066.18 at time of service.  

 In the Month of October, the hospital collected $17989.41 total patient payments of 

which $467.25 was upfront collections.   

 We continue to move forward on the roof our public adjuster and the insurance adjuster 

has been to the facility.  

 The PRN MD for the Emergency Department is not going to be starting in November, it 

looks like he is going to be starting in December.  

 Clinic numbers continue to be at the low end due to insurance credentialling with Dr. 

Sanda he is only able to see Medicare Patients currently.  

 We are continuing to look for a Licensed Professional Counselor to head our Strong 

Minds program.  

 We are starting to repair patient rooms. We are repairing walls, paint, and flooring.   

 We received notification that our Title VI Grant was approved. We are going to start 

moving forward with that program.  


